
Provider Update

Provider Relations Department: 1-888-895-4998

This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 
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Our Newsletter 

View our Spring 2019 issue of “Provider Pulse” for updates on claims and billing, policies and procedures, quality 
care, plan changes and more. Highlights include: 

     •   Information about our new corporate address
     •   How to access and submit our updated Preauthorization Request form
     •   Tips for discussing screenings and preventive care with patients
     •   Ways you can help drive performance on CAHPS® and HOS measures

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/downloads/updated_files/provider-newsletter-spring2019.pdf/?utm_source=campaigner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=provider_update_provider_pulse_spring_2019



